Silverline Industrial Park Subdivision:

This project is located at 9501 West 900 South (TI 10-041-0011).  It is located near the end of 900 South Street, not far from the Great Salt Lake.  The site is bordered on the south by the Southern Pacific Railroad.  There is no perceivable public street interconnectivity need with this minor subdivision.  
